
Flower Show 
October Report 
 
 
Plans are well underway for our flower show, “Red, White and Bloom”, a patriotic tribute 
to the USA, to be held at IRSC on March 28-29, 2025. Suzi Slater, Rosita and I have 
met in the spring and summer to work on the schedule and plan to have it finished by 
mid October. Rosita has secured the dates with IRSC, and I have called and recruited 
all necessary chairs. We will have a meeting in early November to go over details with 
all the chairs. Judges will be invited in November also. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Nancy E Binger 
 
 
 
 


